
 
 
 

 

To: Tax Software Developers 
Concerning: 2023 Pass-Through Entity Tax Form PTE V1.1 
 
We have uploaded an updated version of the PTE Form. 
 
This version clarifies the language of Page 2, line 27. 

 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
Information Governance Unit 
dore-services@mt.gov 

PTE V1.0 

PTE V1.1 


